

South York Greenway Cycling and Pedestrian Corridor Route Alignment and Project Advancement

On May 26, 2022 Regional Council made the following decision:

- 1. Council endorse the preferred route alignment, in principle, of the South York Greenway Cycling and Pedestrian Corridor, as shown on Attachment 1.
- Council authorize the direct purchase of detailed design services for three priority sections of the South York Greenway Cycling and Pedestrian Corridor from WSP Canada Inc., in the amount of \$1,367,628.80, excluding HST.
- 3. The Regional Clerk circulate this report to the Clerks of the Cities of Markham, Richmond Hill and Vaughan, and the Toronto and Region Conservation Authority.